The operation of CPDG Project in _récent years emphésized
support in terms of animals’ feed and health.'Less emphasis was
éut on the improvement of breeds thus,ithe latter should be
stressed in the future. In addition,. the burchase and transport
of equipment and material should be cbmpleted_ét the beginning of
the yéar so that the offiCeré‘have sufficient time to carry out
their duties. The caﬁtle farmer group should be encouféged to
build corrals and squeeze chutes in order £ streaﬁline.the field

work of the officers.



